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The current voting system has been in place for all of the 19 years I have lived in 

Oregon.  The current system is safe, secure, and makes voting easier and more 

accessible to voters.  I have lived in a state that only offered in-person voting, and the 

in-person voting system made it needlessly difficult for people to do their civic duty 

and vote.  When I moved here, I was delighted that I was able to fill out my ballot at 

my leisure and return it when it was convenient.  I hope that Oregon does not decide 

to abandon this excellent system. 


